
 

 

March 25, 2022 

 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Acting Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M6P 1E4 
 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re:  Consultation to Review Annual Update to Five-Year Natural Gas Supply Plan of Enbridge Gas 
Inc. 

Ontario Energy Board: EB-2022-0072 
OPI Request to Participate 

 
The Ontario Petroleum Institute (OPI) respectfully requests participation in the above-noted proceeding.  
The OPI would appreciate being copied by e-mail on correspondence and other materials submitted to the 
regulatory record in respect of this proceeding. 

Should you have any questions on this submission, please feel free to contact me. 

Kind regards, 

L. Fillmore per Peter Budd 

Peter Budd LLB 
Vice-Chair, Ontario Petroleum Institute 
Pbudd.bei@rogers.com 
647.616.5400 
 
c. Scott Lewis, OPI Chair 
 
Encl. 

Ontario Petroleum Institute Inc. 
555 Southdale Road East, Suite 203 

London, Ontario N6E 1A2 ● Telephone (519) 680-1620 
opi@ontariopetroleuminstitute.com ● www.ontariopetroleuminstitute.com 
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ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD  EB-2022-0072  
IN THE MATTER OF a consultation for the review of the Annual Update to the five-year 

Gas Supply Plan of Enbridge Gas  Inc. 
 

REQUEST FOR PARTICIPANT STATUS 
OF  

THE ONTARIO PETROLEUM INSTITUTE 
 
1. The Ontario Petroleum Institute (OPI) hereby applies for Participant Status in this 

proceeding pursuant to the recently published letter of invitation of the Ontario Energy 
Board (OEB) Notice in the above-noted matter. 

2. The OPI is an association of Ontario-based natural gas and oil producers, the members of 
which produce natural gas into the regulated local pipeline networks of Enbridge Gas Inc. 
(EGI) and EPCOR pursuant to various system gas contractual arrangements. The OPI 
headquarters are located in London Ontario. 

3. OPI’s membership has a direct interest in the review of EGI’s Gas Supply Plan.   OPI’s 
involvement in the five year Gas Supply plan identified issues to the Board that impact 
our members.  We appreciate the Board’s invitation to continue our involvement 
through the Update Consultation on behalf of our members. 

4. The OPI hereby requests that it receive one copy of the evidence and submissions of any 
parties to this proceeding, including any notices and correspondence that are filed. This 
request extends to any all procedural communications and party’s submissions. The OPI’s 
preference is to receive all filings electronically so it can distribute these to its 
membership during this proceeding. 

5. Communications relating to this proceeding should be sent to: 
 

Scott Lewis, Chair, OPI  
slewis@lagasco.ca 519.871.0876 
 
And to: 

 
Peter Budd, Vice-Chair, OPI  
pbudd.bei@rogers.com   
647.616.5400 

6. The OPI will not be seeking an award of costs in this proceeding. 
 
DATED at the City of London, in the Province of Ontario, this 25th day of March 2022. 

ONTARIO PETROLEUM INSTITUTE 
 
 

Peter B. Budd, LLB  
Vice-Chair, OPI 
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